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Rosenberg Corey

From: CC <leona2936@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 9:45 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Oregon Farm Direct Nutrition program

I am a resident of Bend and writing to voice my support of the Oregon Farm Direct Nutrition program. I see this 
organization and program as one of the most important in Central Oregon and hope they have your support as 
well! 
 
Celia Alaniz 
Bend, Oregon 


